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| oppose getting rid of vote by mail. It will make it more difficult for many people to
vote and create more work for everyone in processing requests for exceptions and
allow certain people to continue voting by mail. Many people do not have
transportation to the polling place from their home or place of work. It can be a
physical hardship for people with disabilities. There is room for discrimination when
an election official decides whether to grant a request to vote by mail. This system
has worked well for many years. There has been very little fraud - no where close to
enough to affect the outcome of the elections.



